


March 25, 2021

Sullivan Appointed Town Supervisor

The Elmira Town Board has appointed former Supervisor David Sullivan to fill the vacancy created with the recent passing of Supervisor Neil Milliken.   Mr. Sullivan previously served as Town Supervisor from 2010-19 and, before that, served as a Town Board member for 11 years.  
Neil Milliken succeeded Mr. Sullivan on January 1, 2020.  Mr. Milliken passed away on March 3, 2021.  Mr. Sullivan was appointed to fill out the remainder of this year and must run this fall to serve out the remaining two years of Mr. Milliken’s term.
Mr. Sullivan can be reached at 607-734-2031 or through email at supervisor@townofelmira.com.
